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11,30 a.m. 
Via Ventimiglia, 165 Turin, Italy 

 
 Agenda 
 
11: 30 Welcoming statement by the Councillor for Culture of Turin, Mr. Fiorenzo 
Alfieri and by UNICRI Director, Mr Sandro Calvani 
 
11: 40 Video on the victims of terrorism  
 
12: 00 Speech by Ms Laura Dolci-Kanaan : “The importance of Memory” 
 
12:10 Reading by Ms Elisa Galletta - reader – and  Mr Ernesto Ferrero – writer and 
Director of the Turin International Book Fair - of testimonies and quotes related to 
the UN workers who lost their lives in the Baghdad attack 
 
12: 30 Speech by Ms Anna Cataldi - WHO Goodwill Ambassador, and former 
Messenger of Peace - on Sérgio Vieira de Mello 
 
12: 40 Video presentation: Tribute to the victims of deadly bombing of the UN 
office in Baghdad 
 
12: 45 Video message from the UN Special Representative of the Secretary 
General and Head of the UNAMI, Mr Staffan de Mistura  
 
12: 50 Speech by Ms Daniela Salvati on Nadia Younes 
 
13: 00 Buffet 
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